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Mannheim Medical Technology Campus

- Non-binding Letter of Interest-

News about the MMT-Campus in general

Second and third building (2.BA and 3.BA) of Technologiepark Mannheim GmbH 

(Ready for occupation in 2021)

Business Development Center (BDC) CUBEX ONE of mg:gmbh

(Ready for occupation approx. 09/2020)

I would like to recieve further Information. Please contact me personally by phone

using the telephone number above.

I would like to recieve further information. Please contact me personally by email 

using the email address above.

Name

Company

Street

ZIP/City

Tel./Mobile

E-Mail

Prename

I am interested in                                                                                              please tick boxes

Position

To:

This non-binding Letter of Interest will be processed internally by the Office of Economic

Development. Once recieved, we‘ll contact you strictly according to the specifications you

indicated, and together with you we‘ll determine if, how and when specific investors/builders are

being approached. Prior to that, your non-binding Letter of Interest will not be forwarded to any

investor/builder or any other third party, and it will be kept confidential.


